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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

The following road closures are required for setup at Christmas Under the Oaks Festival 

scheduled for December 6th and 7th, 2024.  

 

Wednesday, December 4th beginning at 12:00 pm 

- Ruth Street, from Cypress Street to Pecan Street. (Local traffic only) 

 

Wednesday, December 4th beginning at 7:00 pm  

- Cypress Street from Ruth Street to Huntington Street. 

- Huntington Street from Tamarack Street to Cypress Street will be reduced to one 

lane. Shoulder lane heading North down Huntington Street will be closed.  

 

All day Friday, December 6th and Saturday, December 7th  

- Pecan Street from S. Ruth Street to Pamela Street will be closed for Christmas Under 

the Oaks festivities.  

 

 

                     Road closures will be in place through Sunday December 8th, 2024. 

 

 

 

 


